VBS MUSIC VOLUNTEER



OVERVIEW

The VBS music volunteer supports the church's mission to "receive, live, and share the abundant life of Jesus Christ" by leading or participating in music during the week of VBS summer camp.

RESPONSIBILITIES

Prepare in advance, including:

- Work with the ministry leader and other worship leaders to develop an age-appropriate set of worship songs that reinforces truths of the lessons.
- Read the Scripture and lesson to identify points of connection between Scripture and music.
- Pray over the worship time for the Holy Spirit to be present and powerful.
- Share music list with ministry leader via email for final approval.
- Practice motions and rehearse at home to be able to confidently lead the children.
- Complete required safe church training.

For the event:

- Arrive 45 minutes prior to do a run-through, collaborate with storyteller and media tech, and participate in the pre-service huddle.
- Lead the children in worship and praise with joy and enthusiasm.
- Debrief with the ministry leader and make adjustments for future sessions if needed.
- Engage in post-event communication with the ministry leader and other worship leaders, sharing what songs the kids are responding to, elements that went well, and identify needed adjustments.

RELATIONSHIPS

- The VBS music volunteer is served by Director of Children's & Family Ministries, who ensures the support needed to thrive in this role.
- This role works with other staff and volunteers supporting this event.

TIME COMMITMENT

- 1-2 hours of at-home preparation
- If applicable, rehearse during the week or the week prior with other team members
- Duration of the event: four weekday mornings, from 8:30am-10am.

SKILLS AND INTERESTS

• Singing, leadership, discernment, musicianship, fun-loving, ability to relate to children.

RESOURCES AND TRAINING

Safe Church training. Orientation with Director of CFM and VBS Coordinator.

Curious? Interested in this ministry?

Contact Cate Jones, Director of Children's and Family Ministries, at cate.jones@stgeorgesnashville.org or 615-385-2150 x 268. 5/2022